
TOWN OF NORTH EAST TOWN BOARD 
 

Workshop Meeting on Thursday, December 17, 2020 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the North East Town Board will be having a Workshop Meeting 

on Thursday, December 17, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. to discuss the following: 

 Planning for 2021 

 Update on highway garage 

 COVID protocols for Town Hall and Highway Department 

 Committee work 

 New Rail Trail 

The meeting will be via “Zoom” and anyone wishing to attend should contact the Town Clerk at 
northeasttown@taconic.net to request the videoconference link and password.  

The videoconference will be recorded and a transcript of the meeting will be made available at 
a later date.  
 
BY ORDER OF THE NORTH EAST TOWN BOARD 
 
Gail Wheeler 
Town Clerk 
 
DATED:  December 15, 2020 

mailto:northeasttown@taconic.net

